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 M E M O R A N D U M 
                                                   EUGENE WATER & ELECTRIC BOARD  

 
 

TO:   Commissioners Carlson, Mital, Helgeson, Schlossberg, and Brown  

FROM: Susan Ackerman, Chief Energy Officer   

DATE: July 24, 2019 

SUBJECT: 2021 Integrated Energy Resource Plan   

OBJECTIVE:     Information Only 
 
 
 
EWEB’s Planning group is gearing up to develop a new integrated energy resource plan (IERP), for 
completion year end 2021.  EWEB’s resource choices over the next decade are one of our two 
strategic priorities, so this first full IERP since 2011 is important. 
 
Below is the draft schedule for analysis and decision making regarding the 2021 Plan: 
 

 
 
 
The first task associated with this analysis is develop and refine its scope and intent.  As part of 
scoping, EWEB Planning Staff is interested in learning what questions Board members have for our 
electric resource portfolio that may be answered by the 2021 IERP analysis.  We will be scheduling 
one-on-one meetings with Board members about the IERP in September and October, and hope to 
learn from you at that time what questions you would like answered.  After we have gathered these 
questions, we will propose an IERP scope.  We may recommend that questions be answered in 
stages over successive IERPs. 

 


